
 

       

    
  

03 March 2025 

Our Ref: CBR.JCP.Transition2025 

Dear Families 

Thank you for choosing Stowmarket High as your child’s secondary school.  Deciding who to entrust 
with their schooling for the next five years is a huge decision and we are delighted that you have 
chosen to send your child to our school. 

With this letter you will receive instructions on how to complete the online admission form.  As all 
our correspondence will come in digital format, please complete this form by 18 April 2025. 

Key dates for students 

Transition Days:  30 June and 01 July 2025 

First Day of Term: 03 September 2025 (Year 7 & 11 Only) 

 
We look forward to welcoming your child to our transition days; this will be an opportunity for them 
to become familiar with the layout of the school, their teachers and they will spend time in their 
tutor groups getting to know their tutor and the rest of their form. 
 
If you have any questions or queries, please can you direct them to School Reception by calling 
01449 613541 or email transition@stowhigh.com 
 
Key dates for Parents 
 
Uniform Sale Evening: 01 July 2025 3.30pm – 5.00pm 

 
The transition team, inclusive of the SEND team and Head of Year will be arranging transition visits 
during the summer term to meet your child and speak to their class teacher. 
 
We look forward to seeing you for our next transition event which will help to prepare your child for 
their next steps.  More details will follow closer to the time. 
 
Your sincerely 
 

Claire Broxton 

 
Mrs C Broxton 
SENDCo/Assistant Headteacher 
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